
 

 

The ELC will now seek to fill two open teacher positions. Until these positions are filled, we will be 

rearranging current staff members to continue to provide quality care in each room as expected at 

the ELC. Amanda Mathews will be moving to the Mixed Unit 1 and Renee Helmbrecht will be in   

Toddler 2. This change is taking place because Amanda’s daughter is transitioning to Toddler 2. 

Kassidy Corbett will be moving from Pre-K 2 to Toddler 2. We are very excited that Bailie Hennes 

has returned from maternity leave, and will be the Lead Teacher in Pre-K 1. Brit Serrault will be 

the teacher aide in Pre-K 1. Please join us in welcoming them to their new classrooms. 

                                                                                                                              ~Charissa 

Hello everyone!! The Baby room has been very busy there are a lot of mo-

bile babies now so we have to be careful when we are walking around. We 

have to say good-bye to Aleena she is moving to the Mixed room we will 

miss her being with us. We will welcome Aven she is Miss Bailie's baby it 

will be nice to get to know her. 

HAPPY ST. PATRICK’S DAY!                                                                                          

Miss Sue & Miss Jenna 
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Infant Room News 

Mixed 1 News 

Mixed 2 News 

Greetings from the Mixed Room! We are excited to be gaining 

two new friends this month, Willa and Madelyn! We will also be 

saying goodbye to Nora as she moves up to Toddler 1, we will 

miss her!  We will also miss Ranae while she is helping out in 

Toddler Two for awhile. Hope everyone has a Happy St. Patty’s 

Day!                                                                 

 Miss Amber & Miss Ranae 

 

Happy March everyone,,,,yay it's almost Spring! We can't wait to go outside for our walks 

again!  Hopefully Spring will bring an end to the colds and flu. We have been reading books 

and the kids are really interested in them. They enjoy music time and love to dance . It sure 

brings a smile to their face! They love the new school bus toy and playing with the blocks and 

are learning to put them together. The toddlers are learning to catch, throw, and bounce the 

balls. They sure are helpful when it's time to pick up toys and they are proud of themselves, 

as their teachers are. Happy Easter to all! 

 

Miss Betty & Miss Jodi 

    ELC 

Makai 3/4/15 

Piper 3/6/15 

Isabell 3/13/14 

Dublynn 3/18/14 

Bentley G3/20/13 

Sawyer 3/27/14 

Alora 3/23/12 

School  

Age 

Brecken B. 

3/20/08 

Maddie B. 

3/29/06 

Isaac W. 

3/30/09 

Haley C. 

3/30/05 

Staff 

Amber 3/14 

Sonya 3/14 

Sarah 3/16 
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Toddler Two welcomes a new friend, Lily this month, I think Payton is happy to have 

another girl in the room! We are looking forward to nicer weather in March and being 

able to go back outside to play.  We have lots of fun St Patrick’s Day activities 

planned, we are also excited to get our new calendar put up so we can work on days, 

months, seasons and the weather. 

 

Miss Amanda 

This month we celebrated Valentines by having a party and the kids had a 

great time handing out all their Valentines to their friends. This month we 

also learned about the letter Q and R. The kids really enjoyed making a 

skittles rainbow and also got to do an activity with the high school kids 

who came for a visit. February has flown by but we are looking forward to 

the warmer weather so we can get back outside more! 

 

Miss Hannah & Miss Brittney 

 

 

 

Preschool 2 News 

Toddler II Room News 

Preschool 1 Room News 

 

During the month of February we were able to enjoy a couple of days outside. We are 

hoping for more days like that to come during March. This month we will be talking about 

Saint Patrick's Day, Easter and more nursery rhymes. There will be lots of changes hap-

pening this month, Oakely, Ava and Isabell will be moving up to Toddler Two. We will miss 

them all so much. We are excited to be getting Nora from Mixed 1 and Rogan and Holden 

from Mixed 2. Wishing everyone the best.  

 

Miss Sarah and Miss Kris 

Toddler I Room News 

The Early Learning Center (ELC) is announcing some staff changes that will be taking 

effect Monday, February 29th. We are sad to inform you that Leah Johnson and Ber-

nie Gibilisco are leaving the ELC to pursue other opportunities. We wish them well on 

their future endeavors. They will be missed. Miss Bailie and Miss Brit will now be in 

Preschool 1. The children are excited to have them. The class had a fun Valentine party 

last month and they have been learning their Alphabet. 


